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Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)

From: Public Comment <Comment@adeq.state.ar.us>
Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2024 10:26 AM
To: Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)
Subject: Fw: rule making for changes to Regulation 6

 

From: debbie alexy <alexyland@outlook.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2024 4:56 PM 
To: Public Comment 
Subject: rule making for changes to Regulation 6  
  
I support the Buffalo River Water Shed Alliance position on the changes to Regulation 6. 
It is a blatant conflict of interest to move oversight of the Buffalo River to State agency with 
commercial interests supporting agriculture CAFOs.   
 
We have been there done that.  Governor Hutchinson directed the Buffalo River to have permanent 
protection.   
 
Debbie Alexy 
5 S Stone Bridge Road 
Fayetteville, AR 72701 


